

BUSINESS ENGLISH 1

REVIEW 2

PART I: VOCABULARY

Complete each sentence with one suitable word. (The first letter and the number of letters are given).

Example: Hanoi is very famous for Pho. It is a s_____ of Hanoi.

Answer: specialty

1. He always takes a s_____ before dinner.
2. I often get d_____ before having breakfast.
3. People in Argentina eat a lot of meat, especially b_____.
4. We often make salads with t_____, carrots and vegetables.
5. She always goes j_____ around the lake near her house to improve her health.
6. In America, b_____ is very popular team sport. It is played more often than football and basketball.
7. Our family usually has dinner together in the d_____ room. This room is next to the kitchen.
8. My car has broken down so I need to take it to the g_____ near my house.
9. It's too hot and dark. Can I draw the c_____?
10. I like bread and orange j_____ for my breakfast.

PART II: GRAMMAR

Identify the error (A, B, C or D) in each sentence and write the correct words/ phrases

Example: He live (A) with his (B) parents near the (C) center of the (D) city

Answer: A --> lives

11. John study (A) at Hanoi University of Industry and he wants (B) to become an (C) engineer in the (D) future.
12. She usually gets (A) up early (B) and not have (C) breakfast at (D) home.
13. Although (A) Mary isn't an (B) mechanic, she still can fix all (C) technical problems of (D) her car.
14. Jane cannot ride (A) a bike (B) but Mary can't (C). They both (D) can ride a motorbike.
15. I have always dreamed (A) of being a (B) teacher of an (C) university since I was (D) a child.

BUSINESS ENGLISH 1

16. I dislike use (A) Facebook because it takes (B) so much (C) time. I prefer outdoor (D) activities.
17. There are(A) three men(B) and four woman(C) in the(D) room.
18. We have(A) got some(B) visitors. Have(C) we got some(D) beer in the fridge?
19. “Have(A) we got any(B) bacon for breakfast?” - “No, but we’ve(C) got any(D) sausages.”
20. “Would(A) you like any(B) orange juice?” – “Yes, I’d(C) love it(D).”

PART III: READING

I. Read the text and fill in each blank WITH NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.

FAST FOOD

Everyone is always in a hurry these days so they often choose fast food for their meals. Fast food restaurant is the place for people who want to eat fast. In the fast food restaurants you can have sandwiches, hamburgers, sausages, potatoes chips or fried eggs and you can have soft drinks. You can also have dessert like ice-cream, milk or many different kinds of cakes.

Most of teenagers like eating fast food when they go out. Many of the fast food restaurants have special offers for families, even organize children's birthday parties.

However, moms don't like it. They want to prepare the meal at home. Some of them say that they usually have bread and milk instead of fast food for breakfast. It is convenient and easy to prepare at home and it is good for health.

21. Fast food restaurants are places where you can eat _____.
22. In a fast food restaurant, you can have many kinds of food and _____.
23. _____ includes ice-cream, milk or cakes.
24. When teenagers eat out, they often have _____.
25. Some moms often prepare breakfast with _____ at home.

II. Read the text and answer the following questions.

MY FAVORITE ROOM

Hi. My name is Hannah. I live in a house with five rooms. And my favorite room is my bedroom. I think the bedroom is the most important room in a house, because in this room you can relax and be alone when you need to think of something.

BUSINESS ENGLISH 1

I want this room to be my private room but in fact I have to share it with my younger brother. Sometimes it makes me angry but it is also happy when sharing something with another person. We often play cards, listen to music or read comic books together.

My room is a small room with white walls, a blue bed, blue pillows and blue curtains. There are three windows in my bedroom. We often look out the window to see the rain or snow in winter. We also can see many trees or listen to the birds' songs.

There is a picture above my bed. This is my Mum's present for my 12th birthday.

When I leave my house, I wish to come back as soon as possible to take a nap in my bed. I love my room very much.

26. How many rooms are there in her house?
27. Who does she share her bedroom with?
28. What does she do in her bedroom?
29. Is her bedroom big?
30. What does she want to do when she comes back home?

PART IV: LISTENING

I. Listen to the conversation between two friends about their leisure activities and answer each question WITH NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.

21. Does the man like playing sports?
22. What kind of sports does the woman like playing?
23. Why does the man hate walking?
24. Where does the woman like walking?
25. What kind of film does she like watching?

II. Listen to Kwan talking about his flat and fill in the blank with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.

26. Kwan lives in Seoul, _____ of Korea
27. His flat has 3 rooms: a kitchen, a bathroom and a room for sitting, _____.

BUSINESS ENGLISH 1

28. His flat is near a lot of shops, _____.

29. His work place is _____ his flat.

30. He lives _____ at the moment

PART V: WRITING AND SPEAKING

I. Read the following passage. There is one mistake in each line. Underline the mistakes and correct them in the "Correction" column.

Paragraph	Correction
I am Jennie. I am 16 years and I am a student at Melbourne High School. My hobby am drawing. I use crayons, pencils and colour pencils to draw pictures. I likes drawing pictures of trees, flowers and animals, but I can drawing people, too. I often draw my parents, sister and friends, and give they pictures on their birthdays. They love my pictures very much. I like draw pictures in my free time. Sometimes, at the weekends, I go out to draw pictures with my uncle. I want to become an artists in the future.	1. _____ 2. _____ 3. _____ 4. _____ 5. _____ 6. _____ 7. _____

II. Look at the table below. Use the given words to make questions and answer in full sentences.

Questions	Answers
1. What/name?	Song Joong-ki
2. How old?	32
3. Where/from?	Korea
4. What languages/ can/ speak?	Korean and English
5. What/job?	Actor
6. What/favorite food?	apples, vegetables, sausages, fish and chips
7. What/favourite drink?	mineral water and coffee
8. What/famous movies?	Running man, Descendent of the sun



BUSINESS ENGLISH 1

9. What/ hobbies?	Read books, play sports and travel	
10. What/ dislike?	Watch TV and go shopping	
11. What/ can/ do?	Go ice-skating, write stories, dance and sing very well	